
Long Beach Street Commission Minutes
Wednesday August 15, 2018 5:30 PM

Members Present: Tom Dolph, Brian Hogan, Jane Neulieb, Dan Tannas

Street cut applications were approved for the following:
 Relocation of utility pole on Floral Trail
 Excavation along Chastleton near entrance to the Street Department shop

The Commission will review and revise the contract for leaf pickup, to be presented to the 
Town Council.
The goal is to have leaf pickup completed by the first week of December with incentives 
for prompt removal. Most routine maintenance and repair of leaf machines can be done 
in-house by Department personnel; spare parts and equipment will be kept on hand.

Mr. Dolph reported that grant applications for paving contracts are moving along on 
schedule and should be completed within the next week.

Meeting adjourned at 6:10 PM.


